# MILLWOOD NEWS

ISSUE No 362

NEWSLETTER DATE: FRIDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 2018



## WELCOME BACK

Welcome back to all the pupils! We hope you have had a good summer holiday whether it was a staycation or whether you went abroad. We have had a wonderful first day back in school.

# **NEW PUPILS**

Hello and a big welcome to all our lovely new pupils. We hope you will be very happy at Millwood and we look forward to working with you and your families.



#### RAFFLE FOR PICNIC BLANKET

£68 was raised - thank you so much everyone for buying tickets and to Sheila from the Millwood Office for donating the beautiful blanket. The winner was Sue Steele.

### THANK YOU

Thank you to the watering volunteers who cared for our plants over the summer. Everything has grown beautifully under their tender care. The watermelon in the photograph is just one of several and weighs 5kg (11b!).



Best wishes Helen Chadwick Headteacher

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk